
   
 

DATE: April 3, 2017  
 

AGENDA ITEM # 5 

 
 
TO:    Youth Commission 
 
FROM:   Manny A. Hernandez, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Partnership with Library for Finals Study week    
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Los Altos Youth Commission suggested that they would provide refreshments for the attendees 
of the library finals study sessions that are scheduled to take place between May 22-25.  Staff was to 
reach out to the Library and see if it would be okay to do this.    
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Staff inquired with the library staff on the possibilities of the Youth Advisory Commission providing 
refreshments during their finals week study sessions.  The library is open to any kind of collaboration 
to make the it more exciting.  Youth Commission should discuss details of the proposal to prepare 
for the finals week study session.  
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